October 14, 2020

Mayor and Council,
Resort Municipality of Whistler

Whistler, B.C.

Dear Mayor and Council,

I am writing as a homeowner on Alta Lake Road regarding our upcoming sewer. Although
the sewer will be welcome it is still very costly. Whether paid up front or amortized this is on
top of already considerable taxes.

Given the Covid situation and unspent federal infrastructure grants, | would like to request
that the RMOW apply or reapply to all levels of government for funds to offset the cost of this

!’ 'Anne Greenwood

5690 Alta Lake Road

project.

cc: Patrick B, Weiler, MP

Jordan Sturdy, MLA



